
 
 

Lissan PS Newsletter 

April 2024 

 

Please find below useful information and reminders for the month of April 2024 

Dear Parents,  

I hope everyone had a wonderful Easter and that the children are well rested after their 

holidays. We are looking forward to many exciting events in Term 3. Please keep an eye on 

Class Dojo, our school website and Facebook to find additional information and see what 

activities the children are involved in.   

On Monday 8th April Mrs Laverty took up her new post as P6 teacher in St. John the Baptist 

PS, Portadown. We welcome Mrs Tara McGurk to our school as P7 teacher on Mondays and 

Tuesdays.  

If you require any additional information or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school.  

Kindest regards, Mrs McIntyre  

(Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Sacrament of Confirmation 2024 

Ceremony of Light  

 

Service of Light (P7) will take place on Tuesday 9th April at 7pm 

 

The Sacrament of Confirmation will take place on Wednesday 17th 

April at 5 pm in St Michael’s Church. 

 

 

 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion 2024 

The Sacrament of First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 

18th May 2024 in St Michael’s Church at 11am 

 

 



 
 

School Holidays 2023/24 
May Bank Holidays 

Monday 6th, Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 2024  

(6 days) 

 

Summer Holidays 

School closes at 11.00 am on Friday 28th June 2024 

 

Thank you!! 

Our recent Easter Egg Raffle raised £385.50 for the Trócaire 

Lenten Campaign. A huge thank you to our pupils and their 

families who contributed to this worthy cause which shows 

the continuing generosity of our school community to those 

who are less well off - a truly wonderful thing to be part of. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Spring Clean in School Garden/ Outside Areas 

We are very fortunate to have beautiful green areas in school and a lovely garden 

area. However, these areas need a general “tidy up” and refresh, and we would 

really appreciate any help you might be able to offer. 

We have a brilliant group of pupils in our Eco Committee, led by Mrs Donnelly, 

who are looking forward to making improvements in our outdoor environment 

this term. If you would like to help in any way, please contact the school and 

speak to Mrs McIntyre or Mrs Donnelly.    

Some ways you can help: 

• Assistance with watering, weeding and planting in the garden 

• Assisting teachers in garden-based classes/ workshops 

• Sharing your garden knowledge with pupils and teachers 

• Helping to look after the existing plants 

• Repainting the wooden playhouse/ benches.  

 

We would deeply appreciate donations of supplies for the garden including hand 

shovels, buckets, watering cans, seeds, plants and work gloves for children. 

 

 

 


